

CASA BUZZ

MAY 2022

Court Appointed Special Advocates
FOR CHILDREN



Thank you!! During *Abilene Gives* you helped us raise \$44,755!

Thank you to everyone who participated in our Superhero Fun Run! We had over 400 participants and 100 volunteers for Fun Run!



Birthday Cakes!!

We are so thankful for the support of Southern Hills Church and the children there who raised the funds for CASA to give our kids birthday treats. We are using these funds to provide children served by CASA a birthday cake. If your CASA kiddo has a birthday coming up, speak to your supervisor about getting a birthday cake ordered.



Welcome to Big Country CASA!

Help us in welcoming our recently sworn in advocates:

Jane Yost Joni Wood Cindy Renfro Julia Foster



Hope needs a helping hand



Book Club!

Our first BCC Book Club was a BLAST! Thank you to everyone who came. One of our amazing advocates has graciously offered to host our June meeting at her house.

Thank you, Kimberly Hicks!
Tuesday, June 14 @ 5:30 p.m.
7250 Lantana Avenue, Abilene TX
Please RSVP to
joderickard@bigcountrycasa.com
Our summer book selection is
Three Little Words,
a memoir by
Ashley Rhodes-Courter.

"Reading an outstanding book is one of my favorite pastimes.
Reading an outstanding book with other CASAs focusing on our good and important work with kiddos takes it to a whole new level! Two thumbs up for CASA Book Club!"
Amy Boone - Current CASA Advocate

RECRUITMENT EVENT!!!



LEARN HOW YOU CAN HELP CHANGE A CHILD'S STORY.

Big Country CASA is proud to present the Volunteer Advocate of the Winter 2021 Quarter

Anne Pierce



CASA Tip:



CFE is a collaborative family finding practice between 2INgage and CASA. CFE believes all children have family and other important relationships who can be a supportive network both now and once their involvement in the child welfare system has ended. Talk to your supervisor today about how you can help locate and engage family members to offer support to our families.